
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF 

MEETING OF THE 

DESIGN REVIEW BOARD 

OF THE CITY OF LA MESA, CALIFORNIA 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the Regular meeting of the Design Review Board of the City 

of La Mesa, California, to be held on Monday, May 26, 2025 at 12:30 pm, has been canceled due 

to the Memorial Day Holiday. The next Regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 9, 2025 

at 12:30 pm in the City Council Chamber located at 8130 Allison Avenue, La Mesa, California, 

91942. 

 

 

Dated: May 22, 2025     /s/ Julia Carrillo 

       Julia Carrillo 

       Administrative Coordinator 

  


